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At the request of the Ontario Provincial Police, | am sharing a communication regarding
the Crisis Call Diversion (CCD) program, which embeds a mental health crisis worker
into a Communications Centre.

For further information, please review the attached memo from Commissioner Thomas
Carrique and accompanying program guide. If you have any questions or would like to
request French versions of materials, please contact Lisa Longworth at

Lisa.Longworth@opp.ca.

Sincerely,

T St

Richard Stubbings

Assistant Deputy Minister

Public Safety Division

Attachments

c: Mario Di Tommaso, O.0.M.
Deputy Solicitor General, Community Safety
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